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 Annabel Cormack COMMNT2016/3596/P 28/07/2016  15:44:41 The rear extension with basement below looks sensible, and not intrusive.

The replacement outbuilding however takes up too much garden. A house of that size should have 

green space in proportion, and any further loss is not recommended. There are plenty of rooms in the 

house.

There would be no room  outdoors for for cycles, or a garden shed.
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